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Comments: I am a recreational canyon explorer and it has come to my attention that this proposed project

#58218 includes thinning of the forest for commercial value in a region that contains a highly unique geological

feature named "Glacial Gorge". Access to view and recreate within this stunning canyon would be negatively

impacted by the proposed logging plan.  Removing the canopy from this area as would occur when thinning for

commercial value would result in growth of the underbrush in a way that would prevent access to the canyon by

recreationists at best and at worst it could compromise the slope leading to this canyon and result in destruction

of the canyon itself.  I ask that you consider limiting the logging along the rim of the canyon in portions of zone

g36 east of the road (See attached photo) in order to preserve this beautiful gorge so that people can continue to

view the canyon and recreate within the canyon. Thank you for your consideration.


